On Tue, Sep 1, 2015 at 12:54 PM, Sean Morris <truthlifewayl23@hotmail.com>wrote:
Dear Holy Brethren,

For those of you who may have completed all the reading assignments which have been sent, here is
the next one. I do not plan on preaching the things contained in this Chapter (Chapter #4), so you do not
need to read it in preparation for the meeting this evening. | intend to preach on the content from
Chapter #3.

I love you in the bowels of Jesus Christ, the Living One who has risen from the dead.
- Brother Sean



